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Comprehensive Plan 

January & February 2019:  Statistical information is still being gathered and the Natural 

Resources & Transportation Elements are almost complete.  The Housing Element is currently 

being compiled.  Many of the Planning Commission members have provided a lot of 

information online for the remaining elements.  This information will be compiled and 

completed for the remaining elements within the next few months.    

 

 

Ordinance Revision  

January 2019:  The Planning Commission met on January 28th to review the Alta Planning & 

Design Ordinance suggested changes.  At this meeting, no action was taken so these ordinances 

will be further reviewed at February’s Planning Commission meeting. 

February 2019:  The Planning Commission did not have a quorum for the February 25th 

meeting.   

 

Historic Butler District Neighborhood Revitalization Strategy  

January & February 2019:  Staff will set up a meeting in March to see how the City of Hartsville 

may assist the district in potential projects for 2019. 

 




